
 

 

Ref. Plexh/Cir/479                                                                                           08.09.2025  

  

To,  

All Members of Plexconcil/ COA  

  

Dear Sir / Madam, 

  

Subject: Regarding Online Deemed Export Application Module-FTP 2015-20- Reiteration of 

guidelines for compliance-reg. 

 Ref: DGFT Trade Notice No.- 10/2025-26 Dated 28.07.2025 

This is to inform that O/o DGFT has issued a trade notice regarding Online Deemed Export Application 

Module-FTP 2015-20- Reiteration of guidelines for compliance. 

In this context, members seeking to claim benefits under Deemed Exports that applications are 

required to be filed online. Henceforth, Regional Authorities (RAs) and Special Economic Zones (SEZs) 

will no longer accept manual applications. 

Members are advised to follow the guideline /procedure that was previously issued in Notice 12/2021-

22. 

Please find below the attached trade notice for your reference  

This is for your information 

  

Regards 

 

Bharti Parave 

Dy. Director (Trade and Policy) 

Plexconcil 


